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TO: Cargo Handling Operator; Shipping Emails: (None)
Line Companies and Agents;
Ancillary Service Providers; & All

Others Concerned
; g PSD Email: moc_psd@ppa.com.ph
The Port Services Division OPM Email: moc_opm@ppa.com.ph

FROM: M
anager PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667

Cc:

SUBJECT: EID’L ADHA (Regular Holiday)

ATTENTION: if you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once
through Tel (088) 856-1264; Fax: (088) 856-4667; email address: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_psd@ppa.com.ph

MESSAGE:

Disseminated herewith is the letter dated 20 June 2023 from Ms. Geraldine E. Arbuyes, Acting
Vice President/Corporate Controller of Oroport Cargo Handling Services Inc., (OROPORT)
informing that pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 258 dated 13 June 2023 declaring, 28
June 2023, Wednesday, a Regular Holiday throughout the country, in observance of EID’L ADHA
(Feast of Sacrifice).

In view hereof, and as matter of policy, all Service Department Personnel of OROPORT shall
observe this non-working day and that the OROPORT's Operations Department shall organize a
skeletal workforce to support any pre-planned activities in the port.

For information and guidance.

RUBY MARIA O. FUMAPON

(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be advise this
Office of any changes in said addresses, or of alternative addresses.
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Pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 258, please be informed that
Wednesday, June 28, 2023, is declared a Regular Holiday throughout the
country, in observance of EID’'L ADHA (Feast of Sacrifice).

In view hereof, and as a matter of policy, all Service Department Personnel
shall observe this non-working day and as usual, Operations Department

shall organize a skeletal force to support any pre-planned activities in the
port.

For your information and guidance.

By Authority of the President:
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